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Dear colleagues
 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Kindly find attached our comments on the Zero Draft, both from a health and overall framework strengthening perspective.
 
Overall, I would make four main points:
 
1) there is still scope to introduce a more human narrative into the preamble. More specific references to the impact of disasters on people’s lives could assist here, as well as strengthening reference to the effect that poverty has on people who are most at risk. From a health perspective, we would also like to ensure that “natural hazards” includes “biological hazards, e.g. epidemics and pandemics”.
2) the framework has addresses preparedness in one of the four priority actions, however, there remains a gap in terms of reference to managing the residual risk (ie including response and rehabilitation to preparedness and reconstruction). If I may observe, this would mark a distinction between a DRR framework and an inclusive DRM framework. This also has implications for the use of the term “resilience”, and the way the terms DRR and DRM are used in the zero draft.
3) emphasis on action “within and across sectors” would help to reinforce the integration and mainstreaming of DRR into sector for real risk reduction.
4) the role of UN agencies in providing support to the implementation of the next framework could be strengthened.
 
I would welcome any feedback that you might have on this paper.
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